
    
LUKE 1:17 – “To turn the hearts of the fathers to the children, and the disobedient to the wisdom of the just, to 

make ready a people prepared for the LORD.” 

25 September, 2014 
 
Dear VLCS parents,                  
 
Greetings to you and your family in the precious name of our Lord Jesus Christ!  Thank you for giving 
your time in attending the recent PSF.  We had a very good meeting. The attendance, however, was a 
little discouraging and we reiterate that it is very important for all parents to attend the quarterly PSF.   
 
Minutes of PSF (20 Sept, 2014) Meeting began at 9am and ended at 11am 
 
To God be the glory for: 

 Honor Roll Awards.  Thank you for your prayers - more than 10 students from High School and 
Junior High received Honor roll awards for Term 1, a good increase from the previous term.    

 Regional Student Convention. We are proud of the 40 students, their sportsmanship and unity, 
giving their best for the glory of God and their support and care for one another.  They received 
a total of 70 medals and most of them were in the top 3 places.  Out of the 40, a total of 24 
students who are 13 years and above, qualify for the International Student Convention 2015.    

 Parents were treated to excellent preaching by Joshua Yu on ‘Biblical Peace” and a beautiful 
duet by Abigail and Ruth Peters with a rendition of “It Is Well With My Soul”. 

 Mrs. Priscilla Poland who testified from her heart, rallying parents to give their full support for 
students to participate in the RSC.  She said she was “blown away” and had a wonderful 
experience seeing our students and staff giving their best, cheering for one another and was 
very impressed with the night rallies, being personally impacted by the messages. Having been 
successful in the marketplace, she feels that the RSC gives excellent opportunities for children 
to mature at a young age especially in public speaking and team spirit. 

 
Calendar for Term 2 
Mrs. Valluvan will continue to update the coming events in her monthly letter.  For more details, please 
refer to our website: victorylifechristianschool.com 
 
Supervisors Training in KL – 24th to 28th November 
The cost per delegate for the training in KL is approximately $1,000 (inclusive of registration, hotel 
accommodation and meals).  We may be able to have the training in Singapore in April 2015, if there 
are more than 20 registrants. Please inform your child’s respective supervisor if you are interested to 
attend the training in KL by 1 October.   
 
Christian parents for prayer meeting at ACS Barker Road 
The principal, Mr. Peter Tan, of ACS has invited all Christian parents to pray together at their school on 
4th October from 4 to 6pm.  We encourage all parents to come together and pray for this generation. 
God willing, he will also be instrumental in helping us look into the possibility of using their school 
facilities for RSC or even accommodate our school.  
 
The meeting ended with a prayer by Pastor William and fellowship over snacks, tea and coffee. 
 
In His service, 
Mrs. Jan Boey 

“Christ in you, the hope of glory.” Colossians 1:27 
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